
 
 
To: Gavin South Middle School 

       25775 IL Rt 14 

       Ingleside, IL 60041 

       Mr. Jason Jurgaitis 

 

From: Nathaniel Hayes 

           Scout Troop 85 

           Fox Lake, IL 

 

 

PROPOSAL: 
I, Nathaniel, a former student of Gavin South would like to complete my Eagle Project by building a Gaga Pit on the 

property of Gavin South Middle School. 

 

OBJECTIVE: 
As exercise has made a significant difference in my life; I would like to encourage students to get up and move more. The 

Gaga Pit is a fun and interactive game using a ball rolling technique inside an octagon shaped wood barrier. The game is 

to roll the ball only with your hands at the opponent’s legs across the pit. There should be no kicking or throwing at any 

point, which makes this game a safer choice. The exercises I feel would include, bending, stretching and movement of 

arms and leg muscles. The game is fun and safe for all ages if played properly or supervised when necessary. 

 

SPECIFICATIONS: Pictures below are approximate of finished project 

1. Size will be approximately 20 ft. to 24 ft. in diameter 

2. Supplies used: wood planks, screws and metal hinges. 

3. Needs to be placed on flat solid surface 

               

COMPLETION: 
The Gaga Pit should take no longer than (2) full weekends (Saturday and Sunday) to assemble with a Scout crew of about 

3-5. The completed Gaga Pit will be done by end of summer 2020. A meeting can be set up with Mr. Jurgaitis to finalize 

specific weekend dates. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to go over my Eagle Project with Gavin South. I truly hope you approve this 

proposal. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Nathaniel Hayes 


